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Subject: FW: Keele Street Planning Study Report NO. 3 5 (C ) >
From: Ciampa, Gina On Behalf Of Iafrate, Marilyn Counci - @&BWQO\ )
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:49 AM . .

To: Abrams, Jeffrey
Subject: FW: Keele Street Planning Study

Gina Ciampa
Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate
905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

"VAUGHAN

To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn iafrate’s E-Newsletter, please click here

From: Mari Vosburg [mailto:Mari.Vosburg@synopsys.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 12:35 AM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Carella, Tony; DeFrancesca, Rosanna; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Iafrate, Marilyn; Racco, Sandra;
Rosati, Gino; Shefman, Alan
Subject: Keele Street Planning Study

Mayor and Members of Council:

We strongly ask that you approve the recommendation to continue the study on Keele
Street. This is an important by-law, with wide range and long term implications in our

community,
Please do what's best for the whole community, and not just for a few developers.

Mari and Garry Vosbury



